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Cubs-The Pre School’s Annual Exams for
2023-24 to be held in March 2024.
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LATEST DEVELOPMENTS,  UPDATES &
COMPETITIONS IN CUBS &  SANKALP
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SUPPORTING CHILDREN THROUGH
EXAM STRESS: STRATEGIES FOR
PARENTS

Cubs-Sankalp School’s SA-2 Exam to be

conducted from 22 March’24.

With the end of the academic year fast
approaching, Cubs-Sankalp School is in full swing
preparing for its final SA 2 Exam, set to kick off on
March 22, 2024. Students are already immersed
in revision sessions, diligently reviewing their
coursework and sharpening their skills. In a
proactive move to keep parents informed and
involved, the school has promptly shared the
exam syllabus with them via dedicated WhatsApp
groups. As anticipation builds, the entire school
community is geared up for a successful
conclusion to the academic year.

CUBS-THE PRE SCHOOLS' AND CUBS-SANKALP SCHOOL'S
ANNUAL DAY EVENTS WERE A GRAND SUCCESS!

The final exams for Cubs-The Pre School will be
held in March 2024. The timetable for the same
has already been shared with all parents in their
respective WhatsApp groups. Revision classes
have already begun in school under the able
supervision and guidance of the respective
teachers. Additionally, parents are also expected
to help their children revise the portions given in
the weekly syllabus. Cubs Vijayapura Final Exams
are scheduled from March 18th, while Cubs
Bangalore and Raichur Final Exams are
scheduled from March 26th.
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Set realistic expectations: Help children understand that their worth is not solely
defined by exam scores and encourage them to do their best without undue
pressure.

Provide practical support: Assist children in organizing study materials, creating
schedules, and finding resources to facilitate effective studying.

Foster a positive mindset: Encourage children to adopt a growth mindset,
emphasizing the importance of effort, perseverance, and learning from mistakes.

Manage parental stress: Model healthy coping strategies and avoid projecting
personal anxieties onto children, creating a calm and supportive atmosphere at
home.

Offer emotional support: Validate children's feelings, offer reassurance, and provide
words of encouragement to boost their confidence and self-esteem.

Celebrate effort and progress: Recognize and appreciate children's hard work,
progress, and achievements, regardless of exam outcomes.

Encourage open communication: Create a supportive environment where children
feel comfortable discussing their feelings and concerns about exams.

Keep perspective: Remind children that exams are temporary challenges and
encourage them to focus on long-term goals, aspirations, and personal growth.

Promote healthy habits: Encourage regular exercise, nutritious meals, and sufficient
sleep to optimize physical and mental well-being during exam periods.

SUPPORTING CHILDREN THROUGH EXAM
STRESS: STRATEGIES FOR PARENTS

(FROM THE FOUNDERS’ DESK)
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The exam season is fast approaching, and it’s natural for parents to experience
more anxiety than their children. We have compiled some points on how to
handle this anxiety and help your child navigate through the exam times.
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Admissions are now open at Cubs-The Pre School, Vijayapura, Raichur  
Bengaluru and Cubs-Sankalp School for students from Playgroup to Grade 8. If
you're interested, now's the time to reach out! Across all our branches, admission
inquiries are buzzing with activity.

For those considering Cubs-Sankalp School, an entrance test is part of the
admission process for students transferring from other schools. Successful
performance in the entrance test secures admission. Meanwhile, Cubs-The Pre
School conducts oral entrance exams for all classes. Admission is granted based on
the child's ability to learn and understand.

For further information, feel free to visit our websites, Cubs-The Pre School:
www.cubspreschool.in and Cubs-Sankalp School : www.cubssankalpschool.in  
or visit the school office anytime between 11 am to 3 pm, Monday to Saturday. 

ADMISSIONS ARE NOW OPEN FOR THE
2024-25 ACADEMIC YEAR! 
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CUBS-SANKALP SCHOOL HOSTS ITS
SECOND ANNUAL GATHERING!

Cubs-Sankalp School, Vijayapura, Cubs-Sankalp School's Second Annual Awards Ceremony was
an event to remember! We celebrated the incredible achievements of our students, honoring their
dedication and competitive spirit throughout the academic year 2023-24. It was then followed by an
amazing showcase of talent, from mesmerizing dance performances to powerful karate displays,
melodious music bands, and elegant Bharatanatyam routines, our students truly shine bright on stage.
Their curated moves on top hits from the film industry added an extra spark to the event. 
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CUBS-THE PRESCHOOLS IN VIJAYAPURA
HOST 6TH ANNUAL GATHERING!

Cubs-The Pre School, Vijayapura, conducted their 6th annual gathering in a grand manner on 07 Feb
2024. The event was marked by the awards presentation ceremony for all the winners of various
competitions and participation certificates for all the participating students. From singing energetic
welcome songs to mesmerizing dance performances, their curated moves on top hits from the film
industry, as well as regional hits from Maharashtra, Gujarat, Rajasthan, and Karnataka, added an extra
spark to the event.
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CUBS-THE PRESCHOOL IN RAICHUR HOST
3RD ANNUAL GATHERING!

Cubs-The Preschool in Raichur held its 3rd annual gathering on 18 Feb 2024, which was a
resounding success. Awards were distributed to students who excelled in various competitions, followed
by participation certificates for all attendees. The cultural dance programs showcased students
performing on a variety of songs, guided by their teachers.
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CUBS-THE PRESCHOOL IN BENGALURU
HOSTS ITS FIRST ANNUAL GATHERING!

Cubs-The Pre School, Bengaluru, The inaugural annual gathering of Cubs-The Pre School in
Bengaluru soared to success with the inspiring presence of Captain Naveen Nagappa, a Kargil War
Hero. The event witnessed enthusiastic participation from students and parents alike, marking a
memorable milestone for the institution. With heartfelt gratitude, the school extends appreciation to all
contributors who made this inaugural event unforgettable.
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"FURTHER UPDATES ABOUT OUR SCHOOLS AND NEW DEVELOPMENTS WILL BE

SHARED REGULARLY IN OUR UPCOMING MONTHLY NEWSLETTER EDITIONS.

WE WOULD LOVE TO PUBLISH MORE & MORE SUCCESS STORIES OF OUR

STUDENTS IN OUR SCHOOL’S UPCOMING NEWSLETTERS. I PERSONALLY  

WELCOME ALL OUR PARENTS TO SHARE THEIR CHILDREN'S ACHEIVEMENTS

FROM OUTSIDE SCHOOL OR ANY OTHER PLATFORM WITH US THROUGH EMAIL

OR WHATSAPP !"

EMAIL: ADMIN@CUBSSANKALPSCHOOL.IN

WHATSAPP: 7337804025 / 8792255957 / 9019146855

WEBSITES: WWW.CUBSPRESCHOOL.IN  |  WWW.CUBSSANKALPSCHOOL.IN

with kind regards,
Mr. Deepak D. Agarwal 
(Chief Mentor  & Co-Founder, Cubs Group of Schools)
Editor - 10th Edition of Monthly Newsletter
with inputs from the Admin & Academics Team
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